
Pre-K Home Learning: ​Week 4 
 
 

Dear Pre-K Families, 
 
I am so grateful to be a part of this wonderful Coffin 
School community. I can’t thank you enough for your 
flexibility and patience during this time. Whether you 
are an essential worker, working from home, or not able 
to work right now, we are all feeling this immense 
change and uncertainty. I deeply appreciate you taking 
the time to work with me in educating your child.  
 
This week, we are starting a new unit, entitled “Shadows 
and Reflections.” I love this unit because it focuses on 
experiments with light and reflective materials, but it 
also ties in learning about animals in Maine! Here is the 
plan from our week, but please still look for our Daily 
Pre-K Email if you are able!  
 
 
   Be well, 

Ms. Valente 
 

 
 


